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I am strongly in favor of this bill.  Young people are already taking the lead on this 

issue, as well they should since it is their future more than yours (legislators) or mine 

(I'm 70).  We need to do as much as we can to support them in shaping their future, 

which we will not see.  This bill is one small measure that will do so.  Please vote to 

enact it. 

Sincerely, 

Alan Cameron 

registered voter, Eugene 


